
 

Allegheny Valley School District has 

implemented the  

Community Eligibility Program (CEP)  

for the 2022-2023 School Year 

Students may participate in school breakfast 

and lunch program without having to pay         

a fee or submit an eligibility application.  

No further action is required by you. 

  

All meals will meet federal and state nutrition guidelines. Students   

must take 3 of 4 items offered at breakfast, and 1 of those items        

must be a half-cup of fruit. At lunch, students must take 3 of 5 items           

offered and 1 of those items must be a half-cup of fruit or vegetable.  
  

Students who wish to purchase a second entrée, a 

snack or beverage option, or just milk must pay for 

those selections. Community Eligibility Program does 

not include Ala Carte items. Charging the sale            

of these items will not be permitted.       

  

   


